
1. Login to Arbor   2. From Quick Actions, select Meals 

3. Here is shows the  meal choices available, select  

Autum 23 Menu Option for current selections upto 15th 

December 

For menu option from 18th December (final week), please select Final 

Christmas Week. This is due to a different menu for the final week. 

4. Click on each day and use the drop down menu 

to select you meal choice. 

5. Once you have made your selection you con “confirm choice”. 

 

If you would like this option each time it appears, you can tick the highlighted box, it 

will then pre-populate the menu whenever this meal occurs. 

You can select as far in advance as you like providing the menu is available. We have only done until the end of term, as we will be having a new menu, so the menu options will 

be updated. You will receive an email when they are available. 

https://ivy-bank.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index

